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Message from Early Years 

 

WOW! What a fantastic last week. The Early 
Years staff are so proud of ALL the children in 
the Christmas performance. They have all 
worked so hard over the past few months and 
they certainly brought a tear to our eyes. We 
would like to say thank you to all the parents 
and carers who provided the children with 
costumes and helped practice their songs and 
lines.    

 

The children have been so excited this week 
and are looking forward to the arrival of Santa. 
As well as performing, the children have been 
completing different activities around 
Christmas and signing lots of Christmas songs. 
The winning house team ‘St Chad’s’ enjoyed 
playing glow in the dark dodge ball and 
Miss741 Morton even had lots of fun too!  

 

Thank you for a brilliant term! The Early Years 
staff would like to wish you a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

PHONICS 

 

This week in phonics the children have been playing 
games with the previously taught sounds.   

 

What’s on next week  
 

School returns Monday 7th January. 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

All of the children in EYFS 
 

for being superstars in the 
Christmas performance.   
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